
	

 
30 November 2020 
 
Jennifer Rowe 
Senior Compliance Officer 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Level 2, 84 Crown Street  
Wollongong  NSW  2500 
 
Dear Jennifer 
 

SSD 5594 Springvale Mine LW424 – 427 Water Management Plan – 
Trigger Notification 

 

In accordance with the Water Management Plan for LW424 - 427, prepared as per Schedule 3, 
Condition 10(h)(iii) of SSD_5594, Springvale Coal Pty Ltd (Springvale) hereby notifies the 
Department of  a piezometric head change in accordance with the Water Management Plan 
Trigger Action Response Plan (TARP). 

Vibrating wire piezometer sites SPR38 and SPR1302 are monitoring locations specified in the 
Water Management Plan. Springvale has followed the TARP process of the Swamp Monitoring 
Program as required under the Water Management Plan TARP. 

Jacobs provided notification of the trigger at SPR38 and SPR1302 in the attached memorandum 
to Springvale dated the 27th of November 2020. An investigation report will be provided within 8 
weeks as required under Chart 3 of the Swamp Monitoring Program for Longwall 424-427. 

The Department of Agriculture, Water and Environment has been notified of the trigger in 
accordance with EPBC 2013/6881. 

If you require any further information in regard to the above please contact me on my mobile, 
0407 207 530 or email james.wearne@centennialcoal.com.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
James Wearne 
Group Approvals Manager 
 
Enclosed: 

 SPR38 and SPR1302 Trigger Notification Report 

	


